
My week at nursery 

25th - 29th September 2017 

Things I have been doing this week… 
This week I have been learning all about the story of 

Goldilocks and the three bears, I have learning about size 
and thinking about words I can use to describe the 

different sizes. I have also enjoyed making porridge using 
instructions. 

 
Others things I may have enjoyed are: 

Sizing bears activity 
Bowls and porridge in the sand 

Porridge playdough 
Teddy bears in the water 

Colouring pages from the story 
Playing in the home corner  

Playing in the Goldilocks small world house 
Listening to stories 

Cutting around shapes 
And playing in the nursery garden. 

 
Stories I have listened to this week… 

Goldilocks and the three bears 
When I am big 

 
Songs we have been singing with ‘Wozzy’…. 

Nursery Rhymes 
The Goldilocks song 

 
Words I have been learning this week… 

Big, Massive, Huge, Medium, Little, Small, Tiny 
 

 


